
      
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  
 
Date:  April 20, 2021 
 
What:  Health Sciences Building Site Clearing and Demolition 
 
When:  April 22, 2021  
 
Where:  Santa Ana College  
 
Work Hours:  7:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M.  
 
Activities: 
The contractor on the new Health Sciences Building will be mobilizing and 
beginning construction activities on Thursday, April 22, 2021.  The initial 
mobilization will include the delivery of demolition and grading equipment. 
The trucks delivering the equipment will enter and exit the campus using 
the 17th St./College Ave entrance and proceed to the jobsite via Campus 
Rd.  This route/traffic plan has been coordinated with all parties including 
the ongoing vaccination efforts.  All safety protocols, including flagmen, 
will be in place to ensure the safety of all pedestrian and vehicular traffic 
in this area. 
 
The attached map depicts the route delivery of the equipment will take to 
enter and exit the campus.  If you have any concerns or questions, please 
contact Rudy Delgadillo at (818) 294-5496 or via e-mail at 
RDelgadillo@bernards.com. 
 
Attachment: 
Campus Map 
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